
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any ideas of how to make our 
school even better or would like to offer to help in school 
in some way. Don’t forget to keep up to date with dates 
on our school website calendar as it is updated regularly.
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 13th December 2019.

Delicious Christmas Lunch.
Thank you to Mrs Arkle for cooking a 
delicious lunch and to her team who  did 
such a fantastic job.

Fantastic Performances
The children have all been 
amazing in their respective 
performances. Well done to KS 
2 for an excellent night of 
upbeat songs and readings and 
to Early Years and Class 1’s 
confident and clear 
performance of a King is Born. I 
am sure you all be amazingly 
proud of them. Thank you to 
staff for enabling this to happen
Please see the website for 
photos.

The Sun Newspaper Book Tokens
If you, or anyone you know read the sun newspaper please 
help us collect tokens. If we collect enough tokens  we will 
get £600  worth of free books. Also don’t forget The Book 
People Big Boost Our school has registered for both of these 
schemes.


